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Date: Tue, 07 Feb 2006 14:41:10 -0500
From: "Paul Weisberger" <pweisberger@meladevelopment.com> Add To Address Book | This is Spam

Subject: Re: .
To: "Judy Bialk" <bialkj@rochesterhills.org>
Cec: <mayorsoffice@rochesterhills.org>, <galeczkas@rochesterhills.org>

Madam Mavyor, Susan and Judy-

I will not be seeking re-appointment to the ZBA. I will be building a new
home in downtown Rochester this summer/fall. Please make sure the Mayor is
made aware of this situation so that she can find a suitable replacemsnt.

I have enjoyed working with you.
Thanks.

Paul D. Weisberger

Mela Development Company

380 N. 0ld Woodward Ave. #175
Birmingham MI 48009
pwelsberger@meladevelopment .com
(c) 248-330-3037

(f) 248-645-0070

(o) 248-645~8700 =3
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